
NOTE about the reports in this database: 

On March 13, 2018 with the assistance of Polk County, missing information was discovered in the data 
within these reports here on the Transportal website.  We found the problem that the system was 
declaring some of your reports that you submitted to be SPAM and the information was not passed on 
to DOT.  This has been occurring hit or miss throughout this winter season. 

The SPAM problem has been resolved.  We are certain that we are now getting all of your storm reports.  
We are working to recover the 309 storm reports that were labeled as SPAM and hope to have them all 
added into the system / database by the end of March. 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
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